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17 Crosvenor Place
SWiX THR

July 26th 1972

CQN;/DéNTIﬁL:
Dear Assistant Secretary

At a Reception last evening in the home of Lord Jellicoe,
Leader of the House of Iords and Minister in charge of the
Civil Service Department, I had a brief talk on the North
with Sir Denis Greenhill, Permanent Secretary, Foreign
and Commonwealth Office,

Sir Denis expressged himself as hopeful that at last there

is now & prospect of some real progress towards solving the
problem, The debate in the House of Commons on Monday

was a great help to Mr, Whitelaw in that it revealed a strong
feeling on both sides of the Fouse that following the events
in Belfast on Friday atternoonla serious effort has to be
made to tackle the Provisional IRA., The Secretary of State
had gone out of his way to be conciliatory towards the
Provisionals by agreeing to meet them. That effort had feiled.
As Mr, Whitelaw indicated to the House any further discussion
with them is out of the question. Because of their outrageous
behaviour on Friday a different tactic is required but every
effort will be made to deal with them on the basis of creating

a minimum of inconvenience and of hostility from the minority.

At the same time Mr, Whitelaw will have to keep a close eye
on the UDA, If they aect up they will have to be given the
game treatment. Their decision to oppose the Vanguerd move
for a rent and rates stoppage is a hopeful sign and there have
been other indications of a private nature in recent days
that the UDA ecan now be persuasded to calm down.

The most encouraging development of all is the decision of
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the SDLP to come into talks, It will be for them, sa the
glected representatives of the minority, to make thelr

requiremente “clearly snd forcefully" kmowm and their
wishes will not be ignored.

1 strongly emphasised to Jir Denis that any stiempt at &
solution which did not take fully into accoumt the interest
and influence of Dublin at peliticel level could run the
risk of fsilure. It wee, therefore, necessary to imvelve
the Dublin Govermment at least, and maybe the politicel
parties t0o, in the working out of sny arrangement. This
point had, I said, been forcefully put to Mr, Whitelaw

by my HMinister at their rocent meeting and I myself had
beon urging this in a1l my comtagts, Uir Demis teld

me thet he himeelf fully absred this view. He went on
wthtﬁatwtmnmnltmﬁmvmmtmm
kept adeguately in the pleture he would like fo be told.
He contimued Ly saying thies “inyhow 1t is now on the cards
thet the Teoiseach will be receiving an interesting
communication fairly soom®., That, he added, was for my own
ears and he would not be drawn.

Yours sincerely

Bl

AL Ll LIV AR

sabapsador
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